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 Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 Our Sanctuary Mountain Maungatautari Trips 

 are postponed until Term 4! 

 Unfortunately,  due  to  the  wet  and  stormy  weather  forecast,  and  on 
 the  advice  of  the  staff  at  Maungatautari,  we  have  made  the  decision 
 to postpone all trips to the mountain this week. 

 Trips  will  be  rescheduled  for  term  4  and  we  will  let  you  know  new 
 dates as soon as we have them. 

 We  really  appreciate  all  our  parents  who  have  offered  to  help  out  on 
 our  trips.  We  will  be  in  touch  with  you  individually  to  see  if  you  can  still 
 help out once we have confirmed the new dates early in term 4. 

 Let’s all keep our fingers crossed for fine weather in Term 4. 

 Many thanks for your understanding. 

 Kind regards, 

 Middle School Teachers:) 


